THE QUILTERS’ GUILD OF THE BRITISH ISLES  

POST OF YOUNG QUILTER PROJECT LEADER (Maternity Cover): INFORMATION FOR APPLICANTS
The Quilters’ Guild of the British Isles is the national organisation for people involved in patchwork and quilting.  We are seeking an enthusiastic person with experience of working with young people and with volunteers to provide maternity cover for our Young Quilters’ Project Leader for a period of 13 months from mid-June 2015.

Young Quilters (YQs) are Guild members aged up to 17 years.  We have just under 500 YQs across the UK.  YQs meet to take part in workshops in the Region where they live, delivered by a team of voluntary YQ Representatives.  The role of YQ Project Leader is to support, guide and train these volunteers to encourage them to do more with the young people who are members in their Region.

The YQ Project Leader maintains and develops the YQ web site www.youngquilters.org.uk and, together with the voluntary National YQ Officer, produces and mails an eight-page newsletter twice each year, plus a Christmas project.  The YQ Project Leader also attends Festival of Quilts each year to support the volunteers who deliver four days of workshops for children and young people at Festival of Quilts. 

For more information about The Guild see www.quiltersguild.org.uk.

The post is for two days (15 hours) per week and is based at The Guild’s HQ at the Quilt Museum and Gallery in York.  The salary is £9,800 p.a. (£24,500 pro-rata).  The post-holder will be subject to a DBS check.  At the end of October 2015 the Quilt Museum and Gallery will be closing and our offices will move to a new location, yet to be decided.   
If you would like to be considered for this post, please complete the application form and send it, with a covering letter explaining why you would be a suitable candidate for this job to:

The Quilters’ Guild, St. Anthony’s Hall, Peasholme Green, York, YO1 7PW, marked ‘Confidential’ for the attention of Mrs Carol Bowden.

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Wednesday, 8 April 2015.  Interviews will take place on Wednesday, 13 May.
